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Robbery Investigation 

On Wednesday, July 31st, 2024, at approximately 8:20 am, DeKalb Police Officers responded to the Illinois 
Community Credit Union, located in the 1500 block of Barber Greene Road, in DeKalb, for a report of an armed 
robbery.  The offender was armed and demanded money.  The offender stole money from the clerks and was 
last seen running westbound from the bank.   The offender is described as a Black male, approximately 5’10” 
tall, wearing camouflage clothing, an orange work vest, and a large black backpack.   

 

The investigation remains ongoing.  Citizens are encouraged to contact the DeKalb Police Department at 815-
748-8403, with any information that may be related to this investigation. 
 

### 
**All persons are presumed innocent in a court of law until proven guilty** 

If you witnessed this incident or have any information that can help with this investigation, please contact the DeKalb 
Police Department. 


